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24th of March 2014
The Swedish Disability Federation’s comments on “Draft guidelines on the participation of Disabled Persons Organizations, Civil Society Organizations, National Human Rights Institutions and other stakeholders in the work of the Committee”

The Swedish Disability Federation 
The Swedish Disability Federation is a politically and religiously independent coordinating body for national disability organizations. Our vision is a society for all, where all people can participate on an equal basis, regardless of functional ability. A society that protects human differences and human rights, and therefore is a rich society. The Swedish Disability Federation represents 37 member organizations with 400,000 individual members.
We welcome the draft guidelines from the Committee and understand the need for effective communication. We would like to make a short amendment to point 2.1.

In cases where the state party has failed to implement an independent monitoring mechanism as stated in article 33, we suggest that there should be a possibility to give a short written statement – limited to for example maximum 5 pages – to give additional or correct information with source to the information after the constructive dialogue. The written additional information should be received by the committee up to 24 or 48 hours after the dialogue has finished. The possibility to leave a written statement should be given to DPO:s CSO:s or National Human Rights Institutions in order to assist the committee with correct information.
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